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The Department organised a student led event to commemorate the 200 years of publication of Mary 

Shelly's Frankenstein on 17th November 2018. . Dr. Hemjyoti Medhi coordinated it along with the students 

of MA 4th 

Semester. Prof. V K Jain, Vice-Chancellor inaugurated the handmade magazine created by our students and 

congratulated them. Prof B K Danta, Head, delivered the welcome address. Dr Subhadeepta Ray 

mesmerised the audience with an engaging talk connecting the multiple pathways of science fiction, climate 

change and humanities studies. Prof. Dhanapati Deka, Dean, Students' Welfare attended the event along 

with faculty members from various department. The students organised a film screening in the evening. 

The event was followed by light refreshments. The university supported the organisers with a grant of Rs 

Twenty Five thousand.  The handmade magazine is preserved in the Department Library. 

 

 


